## Royal Free Hospital School of Medicine

UNIVERSITY OF LONDON
Rowland Hill Street, London NW3 2PF

Telephone: 0171 830 2762

9171-794 0500 extension 4263

Factimile: 0171-794 3305

E-mail: Murion@finance.rfbsm.ac.uk

Prom THE DEAN

PROFESSOR ARIE I. ZUCKERMAN, MD, DSc, FRCP, FRCPath



## CONFIDENTIAL

Professor Brent Taylor Department of Community Child Health Royal Free Hospital School of Medicine

## Dear Brent

I have referred formally the anached letter from David Hull to Michael Pegg and to members of the Bibics Committee, and I would also welcome very much your own comments.

I should add that I have voiced concerns in the past on aspects of these studies.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

A J Zuckerman

Dean and Professor of Medical Microbiology

Enc

